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1020 W. Central Park Ave.     Davenport, Iowa     52804    (563) 326-5313
April 18, 2019
Dear Parents,
Each year the Assumption High School Knight Network hosts a Post Prom event for all junior and senior students. Post Prom is a fun, substance-free after prom party that is held at the school.  This is a portion of the evening that allows students to continue their Prom celebration in a fun but supervised environment. There is no cost to attend Post Prom, and even those students who do not attend Prom are encouraged to embrace this social opportunity. This year the Post Prom party is May 4th. 
As you might expect, making this event fun for students requires financial support.  Please know that we are extremely grateful for your support of the Knight Network parent organization in all capacities throughout the year. If you are able to provide any additional support for our efforts regarding Post Prom, please prayerfully consider doing so.  Gifts to this effort are tax-deductible and go toward supplying entertainment, food, and prizes for this fun student event.
Any contribution is greatly appreciated. Checks may be made payable to Assumption High School and dropped off at the AHS front office or sent to: 



Assumption Post Prom 



Attn: Shelli Miller


1020 West Central Park Avenue



Davenport, Iowa, 52804

As Assumption parents, we are a key element within the quality high school educational experience of our students. Thank you for your support of Knight Network!  If you have any questions, please call Shelli Miller at Assumption High School at 563-326-5313 ext. 200, or email Rosie Salazar at rosiesalazar1@live.com.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
AHS Knight Network Post Prom Committee
